Wednesday 18th July 2012
Dear Parents and carers,
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all on behalf of myself and the staff at Archibald; for all your support during this year and wish you all a happy and sun filled holiday ( one out of two?)

In preparation for the new term I would like to remind you of the school uniform, children from Reception to Year 4 wear a red sweatshirt, white polo shirt and plain navy school skirt, pinafore or trousers (jogging bottoms are acceptable in Early Years only).  Shoes should be plain and dark in colour.  PE kit with royal blue shorts and red t shirt with logo and black plimsolls can be bought from Tots to Teams in Kingston Park as can school sweatshirt with log.  Children in Nursery wear a blue sweatshirt with logo and pale blue polo shirt; both can also be bought from Tots to Teams
We look forward to seeing you in September.

Best wishes,

Mrs. J. M. Bayes

Headteacher
